
 
 

DATE: July 26, 2018  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    North County Library Authority Library Redevelopment Task Force 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Deputy City Manager 
 
SUBJECT:   Potential next steps for Task Force 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Discuss potential next steps in the Library Redevelopment Project based upon the work of the Task 
Force, the results of the community survey and the actions taken by NCLA 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On July 11, 2018, the Task Force received a presentation on the results of the community survey to 
determine the feasibility of a potential revenue measure.  Based upon the results of the survey, the 
Task Force recommended not moving forward with a revenue measure in November 2018. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
To continue moving the project forward, it is recommended that the Task Force continue its 
discussion on the next steps in the project, specifically around two topic areas: 1) education and 
outreach and 2) potential fundraising for a redevelopment project.  As the next steps coalesce, it is 
recommended that subcommittees be formed among the members of the Task Force to move the 
work of the Task Force along outside of Task Force meetings. 
 
It is also recommended that the Task Force discuss potential target dates for a future revenue measure, 
should one be needed. 
 
 


